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From our President Larry Western  
 
Welcome to the Summer newsletter for 2019.  The AGM was very popular again this year, with 
a play at the VPP and a very delicious meal at the Petrolia Legion. With some informal polling, 
and a show of hands, your committee will be continuing with this format for next year's 2020 
AGM.   
 

There has been some discussion and excitement about the Columbia Employee Store and how 
to qualify. Your Committee has approved offering this for SLEAC members, so please pay close 
attention to the details in another section of this newsletter.  
 

As for recruiting for our SLEAC Committee, we had 2 people step up and volunteer to help out 
at our AGM, and now 2 more people have also volunteered in a similar fashion; not to be part 
of our committee (yet) but on an as needed basis.  We are still looking for 2-3 more committee 
members, but we would gladly accept volunteers as above. 
 

Continue reading for another exciting edition of the newsletter. 
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From the Editor:  

Summer is finally (officially) here! Looking 
forward to all that Sarnia Lambton has to offer in 
the summer! Have you checked out the summer 
concerts on the Grand Bend beach on Sundays 
and Wednesdays? Enjoying some good music 
and entertainment and the best sunsets in the 
world – I’m ready! 
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Did you know that . . . 
 

We have a wonderfully healthy and active club! 
Thanks to our very active planning committee, we are able to host several different events 
for our members each year, where we get to enjoy each other’s company as we participate 

in these events. 
 

A question raised at the Annual General Meeting about how many members we currently 
have was timely and helpful for us to see how healthy we are. 

 
As of this past planning committee meeting, we have 382 members, including 24 new 

ones, who are eligible for subsidies from the company. We absolutely rely on the subsidy 
so that we can offer so many different, quality events over the course of the year. 

 
Please remember that it is the combination of paid membership AND participation in at 

least one club event during the year that allows us to get the subsidy funding. 
 

So, kudos to all of our members for helping to make our club healthy. 
And welcome aboard to our new members!! 

 

Imperial Sarnia now on Social Media 
 

SLEAC also has a Facebook page! Check it out! 

 

Coming events – see sign-up sheets  

in this newsletter! 
 

 

 
Summertime Picnic – Oil Part 2 

 
 

 
August 15 2019 

Oil Museum, Oil Springs, 
and Lion’s Hall, Petrolia 

 
See details in this newsletter 

 

 

Golf tournament at Widder 
Station 
  
 

 
September 19, 2019 

See details in this newsletter 
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Member News & Information 
 

Has Anything Changed? 
Help us to keep our club records up to date. 
Do you have a new address, phone number or e mail address?  
Send the new information to: 

Carol Barnes 

307 Tawny Rd 

Sarnia, ON, N7S 5K1 

Phone: 519 542-6159 

E-mail: md.sleac@gmail.com 

 

Keep us up to date 
When words are hard to say, sometimes a card is the best way to reach out. 
Outreach cards for sympathy and illness can be sent to members or family. 

Please forward this information to Sharon Sharp, 519 383 7578, 
email Admin@sleacweb.ca or 

ssharp1015@gmail.com 
so cards may be sent in a timely manner. Thank you 

 
 

Web site 
Our web site is running and reliable thanks to Ric Cudmore! On the web site are links to 
photographs, events and other information.  
http://sleacweb.ca 
 
 

 

Future Event Registrations  
Cheques must not be dated any later than the cutoff date for an event. Cheques dated for day of event 
will not be accepted. 
 
 

Transportation and accessibility 
Please note that registrations for our events will include a line that you can fill in if transportation is needed or 
if you can provide a ride to the event. The committee members organizing that event will make an effort to link 
those that need a ride and those who can provide one.  
 
For all of us, please remember to watch out for each other and offer assistance if needed to members with 
restricted mobility preferred accessibility.  

 

 

 

 

mailto:md.sleac@gmail.com
tel:(519)%20383-7578
mailto:Admin@sleacweb.ca
mailto:ssharp1015@gmail.com
http://sleacweb.ca/
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EXCITING NEWS – ACCESS TO COLUMBIA EMPLOYEE STORE 
 
We are pleased to inform you about a new perk that will be available to SLEAC members.  
Several times a year we will be able to shop at the Columbia Employee Store in London.  
This store is stocked with current season products from their family of brands that include Columbia, 
Mountain Hardwear, SOREL and prAna, typically at 40-50% below retail.  
We will receive an invitation that allows us to shop for a specified time period which will last about 3 
weeks. Invited guests are allowed to bring up to 4 guests with them to shop and may visit multiple 
times during the invitation period. The invitations are not transferable to others. 
 
The invites will be forwarded to club members through SLEAC and not directly from Columbia.  
In order to enter the store SLEAC members must bring the invitation and show photo ID.  
The store will verify your photo ID against a list of SLEAC members that they will have on file, 
therefore the name on your photo ID must be the same as the name the store has on file, otherwise 
you will not be allowed entry. 
A list of SLEAC members will be provided to the store annually (name only, no other contact 
information will be provided). If the first name on your photo ID is different than the name that is 
associated with your IOL employee name then it is important that you let us know so we can indicate 
it to Columbia. For example, people who commonly use their middle name as opposed to their first 
name.  
Please send an email to md.sleac@gmail.com indicating the name that should appear on the list we 
supply to Columbia. 
 
If you are interested in participating in this promotion and receive communications from our club by 
post you must notify us so we can arrange to mail an invitation to you. If you do not respond we will 
assume you do not wish to participate in this promotion. If you receive communications via email, you 
will automatically be included on the list submitted to the Columbia store. Please contact Sam Donato 
at 519-542-8471 to receive an invite by mail.
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Movies and a Dinner 

 
Thursday May 1, 2019 

 

 
 

SLEAC Team members  
 
Gary Locke, Sharon Sharp, Ron Pask, Jim Snyder 

 

 
 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/organize/?start_tab=new_set 

 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/organize/?start_tab=new_set
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SLEAC presents Oil Part 2 
When: August 15, 2019 

Where: Oil Springs Museum (2423 Kelly Rd, Oil Springs) 

 and Lion’s Hall, Petrolia (451 Huggard St, Petrolia) 
 

9:15 am Meet at Lambton Mall (old Sears lot on southwest corner near Gas bar)  
to get on bus and head to Oil Springs (Bus leaves at 9:30 sharp) 
10:00 travel with your group to see the museum 
12:30 Get on the bus and head to Petrolia 
1:00 enjoy lunch and games (there are prizes!) 
3:00 back on the bus to Sarnia 

We are limited to 112 of seats on the buses. If you would rather drive yourself,  
please note that below 

Note: We are limited to 125 for this event 
Menu:  
 
"Some dietary needs can be accommodated if advised at registration. Please indicate what 

the special need is and the event organizer can confirm if this can be accommodated." 
Menu 
BBQ chicken Buns & Butter, Potato Salad, Macaroni Salad, Coleslaw, Baked Beans 
Variety of Desserts             Coffee/Tea 
 Cash bar will be open at the Lion’s Hall 

Register by July 31, 2019 
Wear your best picnic hat! There will be a prize for the best one 

 

This event is limited to the first 125 people that register.  

Cheques payable to SLEAC Member cost $25.  Guest cost $50. Member meal only $12 

Do not post date cheque past July 31 
  
Reply by July 31 to:    Gary Locke, 2401 OLD LAKESHORE RD, Bright’s Grove N0N 1C0 
Coordinators: Gary Locke, Lynn Hyatt, Sharon Sharp, Ron Pask, Jim Snyder 
 
 

Oil Part 2  Taking 
the bus 

Driving 
ourselves 

Meal only 

SLEAC member (name)     

SLEAC member (name)     

SLEAC guest (name)     

SLEAC guest (name)     

 
Do you have special dietary needs? Please 
define 

 

 
_____________________________________ 

Do you need transportation assistance?  
_____________________________________ 

Can you provide transportation for someone 
else? 

 
_____________________________________ 
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Annual General Meeting 

 
Thursday June 13, 2019 

 

 

   

 

 
 

 

  
 

 

 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/organize/?start_tab=new_set 

 
 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/organize/?start_tab=new_set
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8395 Decker Road, Thedford, Ontario 

 
SLEAC Golf Tournament – Widder Station 
 
Date:  Thursday September 19, 2019 
 
9:00 am shotgun start  
 
Best ball format 
 

 

Lunch at 1:30 approximately                    Hamburger deluxe, salads and desserts 
 

Member cost $47.00 with cart                  Guest cost $69.00 with cart 

 
Register by August 29 2018.  

No blue jeans to be worn 

 

50/50  

 

Big Brothers and Big Sisters 

Food collection  

 

Contact house, Forest 
 

Reply to Ralph Henry 

145 Conestoga Drive, Sarnia, ON N7S 6A2 

Cheques payable to SLEAC by August 29, 2019 

 

 
SLEAC member (name) ________________________________________________ $47 with cart 
 
 
SLEAC member (name) ________________________________________________ $47 with cart 
 
 
SLEAC guest (name) __________________________________________________ $69 with cart 
 
 
SLEAC guest (name) __________________________________________________ $69 with cart 
 
 
Lunch only (name) ___________________________________________________ $20           
 

Do you need transportation assistance? 
 

 

Can you provide transportation for someone else? 
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Club 

 

2019 - 2020 Committee 

 
President: Larry Western  519-542-9481  

Vice president: Tim Mondoux 519-491-9891 

Past president: Sharron Willock 519-542-4952 

Secretary/Outreach: Sharon Sharp 519-383-7578  

Treasurer: Gary Locke 519-869-6336  

Event Planning and 
communications 

Alan Day 
Sam Donato 
Ralph Henry 
Doug Robinson 
Ron Pask 
Lynn Hyatt 

519-542-1517  
519-542-8471  
519-383-0156 
519-869-8818 
519 331-7285 
519-337-6867 

Membership: Carol Barnes 519 542-6159 

Webmaster Ric Cudmore 519-331-1583 

Communications: Jim Snyder 519-330-4195 

 

Our next executive meeting will be August 22, 2019 at 10 a.m.  
At IOL Training Centre, 252 Chippewa St. Sarnia, Ontario  

Our web site is http://sleacweb.ca  
Please let any of the executive know of anything you would like to have discussed 

     

Larry Western Tim Mondoux Sharron Willock Sharon Sharp Gary Locke 

     

Alan Day Ralph Henry Sam Donato Doug Robinson Lynn Hyatt 

    

 

Ric Cudmore Ron Pask Carol Barnes Jim Snyder  

 


